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2110 Wyandot Drive

Denver, CO 80221

phone:
303 426-7006

e-mail:
Ron@ghpd.com

Ronald A. Dahl

September 21, 1997
Inger Qvarnstrom

Skogsbruksvagen 29

83173 Ostersund, Sweden

Dear Inger:
I got your letter a few weeks ago.  In it, you mentioned that your book cost 210 Kr. and the economy shipping would cost 168 Kr. or 378 Kr. total.

I have enclosed a money order payable to you for 378 Kr.  Please ship the book as soon as possible.  I am really looking forward to reading it.

My knowledge of Swedish is very limited.  After I receive the book, if it is fairly easy to understand the names and relationships I may order additional books for relatives over here.

The money order for 378 Kr. cost over 100 Kr. to purchase.  Is there any way you could accept a money order for American dollars?  That would save some costs on this end.

I know you had several questoins in your last letter, and I will try to reply again soon with answers.

Do you know anyone with internet access over there?  That way we could email our letters back and forth almost instantly.

I am looking forward to seeing your book soon.

Your Cousin,
Ron Dahl

